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5: Red Ribbon Week activities (include drug, alcohol, vaping and tobacco messages for all students). We 
will take advantage of a school wide, week-long event and infuse discussions and lessons in all classrooms 
each day of Red Ribbon Week.  
 
6: Red Ribbon Week activities (include drug, alcohol, vaping and tobacco messages for all students), 



Substance Use and Abuse Health Education  
Implementation Plan  

3  
 

1: School Counselor and Teacher lead topics and discussions on drugs, alcohol, vaping and tobacco during 
Red Ribbon Week activities. 
 
2: School Counselor and Teacher lead topics and discussions on drugs, alcohol, vaping and tobacco during 
Red Ribbon Week activities. 
 
3: School Counselor and Teacher lead topics and discussions on drugs, alcohol, vaping and tobacco during 
Red Ribbon Week activities. 
 
4: School Counselor and Teacher lead topics and discussions on drugs, alcohol, vaping and tobacco during 
Red Ribbon Week activities. 
 
5: School Counselor and Teacher lead topics and discussions on drugs, alcohol, vaping and tobacco during 
Red Ribbon Week activities. 
 
6: School Counselor and Teacher lead topics and discussions on drugs, alcohol, vaping and tobacco during 
Red Ribbon Week activities. Additional method of delivery by a Certified teacher with HealthSmart 
curriculum, and EverFi online curriculum.  
 
7: School Counselor and Teacher lead topics and discussions on drugs, alcohol, vaping and tobacco during 
Red Ribbon Week activities. Additional method of delivery by a Certified teacher with EverFi online 
courses and curriculum. 
 
8: School Counselor and Teacher lead topics and discussions on drugs, alcohol, vaping and tobacco during 
Red Ribbon Week activities. Additional method of delivery by a Certified teacher with EverFi online 
courses and curriculum. 
 
9: School Counselor and Teacher lead topics and discussions on drugs, alcohol, vaping and tobacco during 
Red Ribbon Week activities. Additional method of delivery by a Certified teacher with EverFi online 
courses and curriculum. 
 
10: School Counselor and Teacher lead topics and discussions on drugs, alcohol, vaping and tobacco during 
Red Ribbon Week activities. Additional method of delivery by a Certified teacher with EverFi online 
courses and curriculum. 
 
11: School Counselor and Teacher lead topics and discussions on drugs, alcohol, vaping and tobacco during 
Red Ribbon Week activities. Additional method of delivery by a Certified teacher with EverFi online 
courses and curriculum. 
 
12: School Counselor and Teacher lead topics and discussions on drugs, alcohol, vaping and tobacco during 
Red Ribbon Week activities. Additional method of delivery by a Certified teacher with EverFi online 
courses and curriculum. 
 
Please describe the materials and resources that will be utilized to deliver the instruction for each grade 
level. 
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K: www.redribbonweek.org, and approved district resources.  
 
1: www.redribbonweek.org, and approved district resources.  
 
2: www.redribbonweek.org, and approved district resources.  
 
3: www.redribbonweek.org, and approved district resources.  
 
4: www.redribbonweek.org, and approved district resources.  
 
5: www.redribbonweek.org, and approved district resources.  
 
6: www.redribbonweek.org, and approved district resources. 
 
7: www.redribbonweek.org, and approved district resources. 
 
8: www.redribbonweek.org, and approved district resources.  
 
9: www.redribbonweek.org, and approved district resources. and EverFi curriculum resources. 
 
10: www.redribbonweek.org, and approved district resources, and EverFi curriculum resources. 
 
11:11:www.redribbonweek.org


